
Cyber Safety for Your Teen 
Cell Phones, Apps, & Parent 

Responsibilities 

 
 

 

 

 

J

oin us! 

Tuesday, April12 at 

7:00 PM Greenfield-

Central H.S. 

Auditorium 
 

Lt. J.D. Fortner of the Greenfield 

Police Department will help parents 

learn the newest safety features 

available to keep our children safe 

when using cell phones, their 

applications, and the Internet. 

Need to know how to 

monitor your teen’s 

phone and Internet 

usage? 
 

Want to learn 

about the latest 

social media 

apps our teens 

are using? 
 

 


